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2121 Flora St.

Neighborhood:
Dallas Arts District

Program:
Retail/Residential
47 residential units
8356 sqft. retail

Flora
 St. 

Coordination with the Office of Sustainable Development and Planning is required 
to meet the design criteria as outlined in the Dallas Arts District Sasaki Plan - As the 
development in the Dallas Arts District should conform to the Dallas Arts District Sasaki 
Plan, design recommendations will need to be coordinated and approved with the 
appropriate decision makers in the Office of Sustainable Development and Planning. 

Maintain an inviting, cohesive pedestrian sidewalk at proposed garage entry 
stair- Proposed garage entry should incorporate the same quality of materials as the 
entire building facade. Special care should be given toward creating a well lit, inviting 
pedestrian entrance. 

Dallas Arts District Sasaki Plan

Downtown Dallas 360
Chapter 3, Chapter 4

Policy References

[2]

[3]

Creating a consistent street edge along Flora - Ground floor elevation should maintain 
a high level of transparency and offer uses that foster pedestrian activity on the street. 
Entryways should be visually prominent, with attention given to visually marking public 
entrances through materials and/or awnings. Specific attention should be given to the 
ground level facade of the building as it transitions to both Pearl and Olive streets which 
offer direct connections to Klyde Warren Park. 
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klyde warren park

Context Description

The site is located in the Arts District with the primary building facade fronting Flora Street. Klyde 
Warren Park is located along the back side of the block which is also shared with museum tower. 
2121 Flora is one of the few remaining development sites along Flora Street, and represents 
an important opportunity to reinforce the built edge of the street and introduce additional 
neighborhood residents, retail and activity in the Arts District. 

Considerations for the development have been identified as providing public underground 
parking with direct pedestrian access on Flora Street, maintaining an inviting streetscape and 
creating retail use with opportunities for sidewalk activity. 
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